
 

 

Transportation Advisory Board 
of the Metropolitan Council of the Twin Cities  
 
 
TO: Transportation Advisory Board 
 
FROM: Kevin Roggenbuck, Transportation Coordinator 
 
DATE: September 14, 2011 
 
RE: Notes from the TAB Executive Committee meeting on August 11, 2011. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The TAB Executive Committee met on Thursday, August 11 to discuss upcoming action and 
information items for the TAB and TAB subcommittee agendas and other timely issues that are 
of interest to the Board. 
 
Attached for your information are the speaking notes prepared for the meeting.  Staff will 
provide a short summary of the discussion and recommendations from the TAB Executive 
Committee meeting. 
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